From: SM-Defra-RESP-notifications (DEFRA)

To: Dylan Thomas

Cc: Hemsley, Tamara; Wakefield, Charlie

Subject: EPR/CP3994ZR/V006 — Further Information Required CRM:0071019
Date: 13 March 2024 12:22:25

Dear Dylan

Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2016
Application reference: EPR/CP3994ZR/V006
Operator: DARRINGTON QUARRIES LIMITED

Facility: Skelbrooke Landfill Extension, Straight Lane, Doncaster, DN6 8LY

As discussed in our conversation earlier today, we require further information to
progress with the Recovery versus Disposal assessment for the Waste Recovery Plan
(WRP) submitted as part of your application. Further clarification is required on the
agreed plans under the planning permission as follows:

The WRP refers to WR7640/10/WRPO01, whereas the planning permission refers to the
following;

e Dwg. No. WR7747/07/03 Revision 1 General Site Layout received 19 April 2021
e Dwg. No. WR7747/07/04 Revision 1 Phasing Plan received 19 April 2021

e Dwg. No. WR7747/07/05 Proposed Restoration Contours received 19 April 2021
e Dwg. No. WR7747/07/06 Proposed Restoration Contours Cross Sections
received 19 April 2021

e Dwg. No. WR7747/07/08 Proposed Scheme of Surface Water Drainage
received 19 April 2021

e Dwg. No. WR7747/07/10 Site Restoration Landscape Details received 26
November 2021

The plan referred to in WRP is not referred to in the planning permission, so to confirm
that all of the plans are aligned - please provide the planning drawings referred to
above, and a revised WRP which confirms that these are the plans / drawings that
you intend to meet.
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Please provide this information by 27/03/2024. If you need more time to submit this
information, please discuss this with me as soon as possible.

Kind regards,
Tamara Hemsley
Senior Permitting Officer



